
 
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 
 

Director of Business Services 

Date: March 27, 2014 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
  
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Review of Bid Results for Emerson Boiler Room Drainage Improvement 
 

We have issued a bid request for improvements of drainage in Emerson Middle School’s 
Boiler Room.  We have received the bids for the trade work and these have been reviewed 
by the construction manager, George W.  Auch Company.  We are recommending the low 
bids for each trade.  Auch’s recommendation including the bid tabulation and budget are 
attached for review.  The total budget of $97,500 is within the parameters we estimate of 
$102,932.   
 
We would like to discuss the Emerson Middle School Boiler Room Drainage Improvement 
bid results at the Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday, April 7, 2014. Please 
contact me if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
LA/kp 
 
Attachments 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


